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This month, we partnered with two
local congregations to reach into the
community by bringing some basic
necessities to widows and their
families. Many of these poor families
live in makeshift houses with no
electricity or running water. To date,
we have provided needy families with
over 3000 meals! We also continue to
provide vocational training and after-
school tutoring to help these families
learn skills that enable them to
support their families better in the
future.A widow and her family receive help.

As we mark the milestone of our first year in Mexico, our
ministry continues to expand.

This month we began training
in our 8th nation. Working
together with Pastor Charlie
Parish and his team from
Foothills Community Church in
Marble Hill, we provided
theological training to 16
pastors and church leaders. We
were enthusiastically received-
and even asked if we could
return next month! The event
was life-impacting for both our
Panamanian family and our
team.

Helping Local Families



    Hunger for  God's Word is not
limited to Spanish-speakers in
Puerto Morelos.  Our English-
language ministries involve
families from the U.S., Canada,
Germany, Slovakia, France, and
the Netherlands. Not only do we
offer Bible studies twice a week,
but we also offer opportunites for
these fellow believers to minister
within the community. 

Please pray for us as we minister in Mexico!

Go ye into all the world... Mark 16:15

Upcoming Events
Trip to the States: We will be flying to 
 the U.S. for our bi-annual Board
Meeting in June. During our short visit
we will be scheduling medical exams,
renewing driver's licenses, and visiting
our kids and grandkids.
Hosting a Mission Team: July kicks off
with a team from Hope Fellowship in
Cumming who will be working with kids
in the community.
Pastor Training: Plans are currently
being made for more classes in Honduras
and Panama. 

Alan is obviously not in the mood to "monkey around"

Ministering to Many Nations

Welcome Home, Toño!
Members of our expat church helped
provide a "welcome home" party for
Toño and his mother. We will continue
to monitor his recovery. Keep him in
your prayers as he prepares to attend
school for the first time at the age of
nine.
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